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We are delighted with the overwhelmingly positive responses. Staff at St John Bosco work hard to 

ensure that the children are safe and happy. We thank you for your support and attribute much of 

the success of our school to the strong relationships that we have with our families. 

We have some big plans for further supporting families over the coming months so we look forward 

to sharing these with you. 

 

Follow-Up 

 As always, any concerns then please speak to a member of staff. I am the DSL (Designated 

Safeguarding Lead) so any concerns regarding safeguarding can come to me directly. My 

email is Mandy.Grubham@st-johnbosco.sandwell.sch.uk, or you can message me on 

ClassDojo or pop into the office to ask for a meeting/phone call. 

 There’s more information about Safeguarding on our website - https://www.st-

johnbosco.sandwell.sch.uk/safeguarding/ and the policy can be found on this page - 

https://www.st-johnbosco.sandwell.sch.uk/policies/.  

 We use a ‘trusted adult’ scheme in school so children have chosen the adult they feel most 

comfortable with as the person they can talk to at any time. 

 Any child can access our Rainbow Room. Parents can ask for their child to go to the Rainbow 

Room or children can make this request themselves. Some children go regularly where as 

others go on one-off occasions when they need someone to speak to. 

 

Mrs Grubham 

Executive Principal 
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